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 ‘A happy place to learn’ 

 

Newsletter – 23rd September 2024 

Welcome to our third newsletter of the 

year.  Congratulations to the children 

below who were nominated by their 

teachers for a Head Teacher award last 

week: 

 Frankie-Lee Dey 

 Willow Kendall 

 Paisley Kendall 

 Willow Swales 

 Noah Gray 

 Olivia Breckon 

 Oliver Moutrey 

 Jaxon Hauxwell 

 

On Thursday, we welcomed 

our new MP, Luke Myer into 

school.  He visited every 

classroom and chatted to the 

children about parliament and 

the job of an MP.  He has 

asked the Department for 

Education about the progress 

towards our new school 

building but is still awaiting a 

response. He has promised to 

let us know as soon as he 

hears any news.  Luke was 

very impressed with the calm 

atmosphere around school 

and the polite and inquisitive 

children he saw all through 

the school.  While on site, 

Luke presented the winner of 

our Safeguarding mascot 

competition, Harrison Crellin, 

with his prize.  All the class 

winners and runners-up 

received a special prize in 

assembly on Friday.  Check 

our new safeguarding mascot, 

‘Safety Cat’.  The judges loved 

Harrison’s clever design and 

all the safety equipment the 

cat is wearing from knee pads 

to a safety helmet and even a 

hi-vis tail! 

Dates for your diary 
• Thursday 26th September – Elections for School and Eco Councils 

• Monday 7th October – School Mental Health Day + parent’s coffee morning 

• Monday 14th October – Fire Brigade Road Safety Visit 

• Monday 21st October – Autumn Parent’s Evening 

• Wednesday 23rd October – School photos 

• Thursday 24th October – Halloween Discos 

• Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November – Half term 

Our website at lockwoodprimaryschool.eschools.co.uk has lots of information for parents.  

We will be working to improve our website very soon which should make it easier to navigate.  

Congratulations also to Heidi and 

Cooper in Year 2 for receiving the first 

NUMBOTS Certificates of this year. 

 

Look out for the 

winners and runners up 

from each class on the 

next page. 

Harvest Collection. 
From Monday 30th September we are asking for donations of tinned or dried food as part 
of our Harvest Festival event.  All the donations will be taken to a local food bank. 



 


